
MLS Breakfast 
May 25, 2017 

8:30 a.m. 
Illini Country Club 

Don’t Let the Bed Bugs Bite! 
In a recent consumer attitudes survey conducted by the National 

Pest Management Association, more than 70 percent of urban 
residents indicated they have encountered bed bugs in their home, 

office or a hotel.  Bed Bugs are a hot ticket right now and the phone is 
ringing off the hook for bed bug services in certain markets.  Learn about 

what areas are most likely to become infected, preventative measure you 
and your clients can take and what steps are involved in eradication.  Not to be 

outdone, Termites, or other so-called “wood boring insects”, can wreck havoc to 
both your home and your pocket book.  The Capital Area is affected by termites, 

and every homeowner, or potential homeowner, must be aware of the problems and 
the solutions. 

Join us May 25th at 8:30 a.m. at Illini Country Club to hear 
Bill Bacon, Bacon Termite & Pest and Tim Kearney,         
B-Safe Home Inspections of IL who will talk about these 
pesky topics! 

Special thanks to our sponsor CEFCU.  The cost to 
attend this breakfast is $10.00 (No shows will be 
billed $15.00).  RSVP’s are required.  To RSVP 

email admin@caaronline.com or call 217-698-7000 
by 5:00 p.m. on May 22nd. 
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